
 
 

 
February 26, 2020 
 

Notice to Local Communities and Surrounding Neighbors 
Richmond Landfill Leachate Update 

 

You are receiving this letter to notify you that the results from the sampling data collected as 
part of the January 2020 Richmond Landfill leachate investigation have been submitted to the 
Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks.  Results from the sampling program are 
consistent with historical monitoring results and indicate no on-site or off-site environmental 
impact as a result of the leachate release or overflows. 

We will continue to keep open lines of communication with our neighbours, the public and the 
regulators.  

If you have comments or questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me by letter, email, or 
phone. 

Regards, 
 

Bill McDonough, Site Manager 
Richmond Closed Landfill 
Waste Management of Canada Corporation 
 
1271 Beechwood Road 
Napanee, ON K7R 3L1 
Email:  wmcdonou@wm.com 
Cell Phone:  226 280-1795 


